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Comments for Public Posting: We DO NOT need to expand the zoo at Griffith Park. We CAN
NOT lose more natural habitat to fuel a capitalistic city, whose
only concern is making more money while we continue to
ineffectively distribute funds to corporations and those in power.
We need to invest in civic and community services like parks,
housing, food and health services.



